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May 27, 2020

NYSPA Member Survey on the Impact of the
COVID-19 Public Health Emergency

In order to further assist and advocate on behalf of our members, NYSPA has
developed an anonymous membership survey to collect information regarding
the impact of the COVID-19 public health emergency on psychiatrists, their
practices, and patients.  Kindly click the link below to complete the survey and
click “submit” at the end.  The survey will close on Friday, June 12,
2020.  Once all the results have been tabulated, we will share them with the
membership. We appreciate your participation and assistance. 
 
If you have any specific questions or concerns or need assistance in connection
with any of the issues mentioned in the survey, please feel free to contact us
at centraloffice@nyspsych.org. 

Click here to complete survey.
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